
   SKATING CLUB OF AMHERST                                        

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

 

A new 11-week session of the SC of Amherst Learn-to-Skate begins on Sunday, 

January 13, and continues through Sunday, March 31.   

 

All skaters, including those who are currently in the program, must re-register. 

Please register early – this program is very popular and fills quickly.  There are no 

guaranteed spots – registration for each new session is on a first-come, first-served 

basis so please register early to avoid being left out. 

 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS SUNDAY, JANUARY 6 

IF AVAILABILITY, LATE REGISTRATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED 

 

You will receive a confirmation sheet when your registration is received and accepted.  In the 

event you do not receive a confirmation before the starting date of January 13, you can safely 

assume that your registration has been accepted unless you have heard otherwise.   

  

 

NEED SKATES?  The skating club has a Used Skate File Box for members to list used skates that 

they have available for sale.   Likewise, members looking to buy a pair of used skates can also list 

their information.  This skate file is available during club sessions.  For new skates and other 

figure skating needs, the club continues to recommend George Flathers at Skatesport in West 

Springfield.  Please note that it is absolutely necessary to call George to make an appointment 

before going down to Skatesport for any of his expert skate services.   Skatesport is located at 

458 Main Street in West Springfield (413) 732-5216. 

 

REMINDER:  Figure Skates (not hockey skates) must be worn on all club sessions.  The Mullins 

Center has rental skates available for a small fee. 

 

Questions??  Call Rita Leaman at (413) 256-6744 or e-mail questions to info@scamherst.org 


